The following was sent to Purchasing’s Term Contract e-mails groups on 1-21-09.
*
To all Contracting Officers

The City's contract with Grainger for their catalog items has been extended through 11-30-09.  The extension was on hold for almost two months because the vendor was late in submitting insurance paperwork.

The details are:

Citywide blanket:
BPSF-3313

End date:


11-30-09

Term contract #:

WSCA 7066

Sales rep:


Dan Berryman
(415) 720-6773

The City is using Grainger's contract with the Western States Contracting Alliance (WSCA).  The contract's identifying number is WSCA 7066.  The best place to get information on how the contract works is on Grainger's website:


http://www.grainger.com/Grainger/static/fos_wsca.html

You'll see information on what discounts apply to various classes of items in Grainger's extensive catalog.

The contract's official WSCA title is "Maintenance, Repair and Operating (MRO) products," but the City is used to calling it the "hardware contract."

*********************

WARNING

Do not use this or any other term contract to purchase goods or services when using Federal, State or Special Funds.  Term contracts may contain provisions that conflict with Federal or State provisions.

City departments must contact their assigned Deputy City Attorney for applicable provisions, procedures and relevant fund requirements.

*********************

A copy of this e-mail is posted in the Document Library:


http://mission.sfgov.org/doccenter/ByDept.aspx?S=0&T=tbd&K=X

in the "OCA Term Contracts, A-N" category, under "Hardware contract."

If you have any questions, please call me.

Marc Rosaaen

554-6212
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